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The History CSU’s Engagement 
· CSU has been asking the district and the DWRe questions for a long time, through official and unofficial processes, and not getting answers (or any with a basis provided).
· In 2017 I asked Zach, Dean and Jon (and Scott Taylor) if they thought our questions were appropriate (reasonable and important), and if they knew the answers.  They basically agreed they were appropriate and that they did not know the answer.
· I then asked the DWRe board of directors if they would allow the DWRe (and ask the WCWCD) if they would engage in a discussion to get the answers to a handful of basic questions, and they agreed.  Josh Palmer and Dave Clark were identified as portals to the staffs.
· Our first meeting was held in the summer of 2017, but some procedural issues postponed the second meeting until early 2018.  We have met about 6 times, and had several phone calls with staff.
· We decided to first concentrate on the question of the security of the LPP water right.  We quickly discovered that the agencies had no analysis of this subject and could not tell us how secure the right was.
· It seems that the agency management does not really support getting the answers.

The question: How should we proceed?
· Establish the interest?
· Report to the state and WCWCD boards and the EWFB?
· Other?

Here are the original questions:
1. How is the public to be involved in the LPP decision?
2. What is driving the LPP development plan?
3. What can Washington County residents afford to pay for water?
4. What is the level of security of the LPP water right?
5. How can we develop meaningful/impactful water conservation plans?

